
 

UNITED STATES 

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
STATION PLACE 

100 F STREET, NE 

WASHINGTON, DC  20549-2736 

 
Office of FOIA Services  
 

 

         June 3, 2014 

 

 

Mr. Allan Blutstein  

Cause of Action  

1919 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 

Suite 650  

Washington, DC 20006 

 

Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552 

Request No. 14-07202-FOIA 

 

Dear Mr. Blutstein: 

 

 This letter is in response to your request dated and 

received in this office on May 6, 2014, for copies of records 

concerning the Office of White House Counsel’s review of 

agency records.  Specifically, you requested records for the 

period January 1, 2010 to January 1, 2013, relating to 

communications between the Office of White House Counsel and 

the following two offices in the Securities and Exchange 

Commission: 1) FOIA Public Service Center and 2) the Office of 

General Counsel.  

 

Based on the information you provided in your letter, we 

conducted a thorough search of the SEC’s various systems of 

records, but did not locate or identify any information 

responsive to your request. 

 

 If you still have reason to believe that the SEC 

maintains the type of information you seek, please provide us 

with additional information, which could prompt another 

search.  Otherwise, we conclude that no responsive information 

exists and we consider this request to be closed. 

        

 You have the right to appeal the adequacy of our search or 

finding of no responsive information, to our General Counsel 

under 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6), 17 CFR § 200.80(d)(5) and (6).  

Your appeal must be in writing, clearly marked "Freedom of 

Information Act Appeal," and should identify the requested 

records.  The appeal may include facts and authorities you 

consider appropriate. 
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Send your appeal to the Office of FOIA Services of the 

Securities and Exchange Commission located at Station Place, 

100 F Street NE, Mail Stop 2736, Washington, D.C. 20549, or 

deliver it to Room 1120 at that address.  Also, send a copy to 

the SEC Office of the General Counsel, Mail Stop 9612, or 

deliver it to Room 1120 at the Station Place address. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 

osbornes@sec.gov or (202)551-8371.  You may also contact me at 

foiapa@sec.gov or (202) 551-7900. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

                                               Sonja Osborne 
Sonja Osborne 

 FOIA Lead Research Specialist 

mailto:foiapa@sec.gov
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